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Open Letter to the State Legislature 

HRR 201 concerning the establishment of another Bureau of Government. 

Another Bureau is not necessary, the current system of taxation will have me taxed 

out of my house soon enough. 

Unless an equal tax is removed another tax cannot be added. 

As a retired veteran on a relatively fixed income, the prospect of increased taxes as 

my mortgage drops is very daunting. 

 


